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On the Buses - Surrey going Green

Following a successful bid for funding to the Department for Transport, Surrey County Council has been awarded an additional
£1.7m for 12 new zero emission buses. This follows a previous allocation in 2024, taking Surrey’s total provision to over £5 million
and 31 new buses in total.

Along with the 34 hydrogen buses already operating across the county, and a further 23 coming into service this Summer, this
will see 88 zero emission buses operating on Surrey’s roads.

The new fully accessible vehicles use green hydrogen and have a range of up to 600 miles. They offer a smooth, quiet ride with
free Wi-Fi, charging points and social seating on board.

Matt Furniss, Cabinet Member for Transport, Infrastructure and Growth at Surrey County Council said, “I’'m delighted
that Surrey will benefit from this extra funding which will help us to build upon our own significant investment in providing
cleaner buses.

“Introducing these buses to our fleet is expected to deliver an estimated carbon saving of ¢112,000 tonnes over the life of the
buses, which is great news for Surrey residents and for everyone else travelling in and out of our county.

“We’ve also invested £6.3m in more ultra-low and zero emission community transport minibuses, £9m in bus priority measures to
ensure Surrey buses turn up on time, and £1.4m in improving information for passengers at bus stops.

“Our Surrey LINK card gives young people half-price bus travel and we’ve expanded our on-demand Surrey Connect bus services
to cover areas where there are limited fixed bus routes, giving more options to travel by bus for all residents right across Surrey,
particularly in our rural areas.”

Richard Telling, Managing Director of Falcon Buses said, “Through the partnership working with Surrey County Council
(SCC), who have been awarded Department for Transport (DfT) ZEBRA 2 funding, we are now enhancing our roll out of zero
Emission buses, introducing 21 electric buses into our fleet.

“Financial investment from Falcon Buses, together with SCC and DfT has enabled us to place orders with Alexander Dennis for
the supply of their brand new Enviro 200 EV next generation bus and we will see electric buses operating on a number of our
services from Spring 2026. Exciting times are ahead for Falcon operating new technology with electric buses, and we look
forward to our customers coming on the journey with us.”

Simon Rowland, CEO of White Bus said, “We are incredibly excited about our new electric vehicle fleet coming later this year.
Not only is White Bus providing greener, cleaner vehicles, but also giving our passengers the additional comfort of quieter
vehicles. Our 446 and 555 will be the first routes to use the new Yutong E10s, and they will be branded in the green Flightline
livery as part of other service improvements in partnership with Surrey County Council and Heathrow. Our thanks to DfT and
Surrey County Council for their support in helping White Bus make the transition to a greener future.”

Related report:

£12 million bus boost for Surrey
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